
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

The garage door operators at the Fire Station are failing which may affect response times.  

These operators are outdated so replacement parts for repairs are no longer available. 

 

 

Proposal: 

The Fire Department has solicited a quote from Overhead Door for replacement of the failing 

operators.   

 

 

Cost: 

$16,690.00 

 

 

Cost to be paid from Opioid Settlement Fund 

(“invest in infrastructure at government agencies with the purpose of preventing opioid 

overdoses ”) 


